
Gender Equity Advisory Committee Meeting 
September 30, 2010 

10:30 a.m. 
Hilton Hotel 

700 East Adams Street 
Springfield, IL  62701 

 
Minutes 

 
At 10:30 am, Mimi Lufkin, Executive Director for the National Alliance for 
Partnerships in Equity presented information on “The New Agenda for CTE”.  
Discussion held included amazement of the information, data, and how easy the 
information was to digest. 
 
Minutes were reviewed by those present and will be approved at the next 
meeting. 
 
No communications have been received. 
 
Debbie Hopper shared and briefly discussed the NAPE Workplan for 2010-2011.  
Illinois has several projects that complement the plan that have been shared with 
NAPE.  Debbie is currently serving as President and appreciates the opportunity 
to gain information from across the nation.   
 
Debbie Potts reported on behalf of the Non-traditional/Gender Equity Project the 
following:  the CTE Works electronic resource continues to receive requests for 
list-serve membership; she is serving on the P-20 Council College and Career 
Readiness Committee, which is meeting monthly. 
 
Lynn Reha presented a brief update and was thanked for assisting in welcoming 
the GEAC to the Forum of Excellence. 
 
Members and Guests present were:   
Toni Morocco, Illinois Office of Educational Services 
Debbie Potts, Illinois Office of Educational Services, Non-traditional/Gender 
 Equity Project 
Debbie Hopper, ISBE 
Tricia Broughton, ICCB 
JoAnn Toohill, Illinois Agri-Women 
Lynn Reha, Illinois Center for Specialized Professional Support 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 12:45 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Deborah Hopper 


